From: Goff, Jarod

Sent: Saturday, 12 October 2019 6:41 AM

To: CSV-CORONERS COURT-TEAMS5 (CSV); Csv-coroners court-cpu responses (CSV)
Cc: Carr, Tom

Subject: RE: Coroners Court of Victoria - COR 2015 004584 - Recommendation
Attachments:

Dear Marde,

Garmin has considered the Coroners Court Recommendations as well as the recommendations of the ATSB.
Garmin’s position has not changed since we submitted our response to the ATSB, which is attached for your review.
Garmin includes the recommended warnings when we perform the certification (e.g., the Garmin G3X system), but
we cannot force another aircraft manufacturer (OEM) to include similar language in their AFM or AFMS. Please note
that the use of aural alerts has been rejected on numerous occasions by Garmin and other manufacturers for many
reasons.

Please let me know of any questions.
Regards,

Jarod G. Goff

Associate General Counsel - Litigation
Garmin International, Inc.

1200 East 151st Street

Olathe, KS USA 66062

P: (913) 440-2927
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